Dear friends,

 I am a middle school sutdent from NO.12 Middle School.My name is Yang Xuechao.I am in class 9 grade 8.I am very happy that you came to our school from England last month. You are very active and smart.I am glad to see you.

    Your English are very good.We learnt a lot from you.And we learnt more about England. Speaking to you helped us with our English a lot and it helped improve our English,and we know that what is the native English in England.That is good for our English learning.

 Perhaps in the future,you will come to our city.I will invite you to travel all around China and tell you more about our culture and teach you to speak Chinese.

                                                                      Yours Sincerely

                                                                       Yang Xuechao    

